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LIS/ACD/2020/042                               DATE: 10/12/2020 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from Loyola International Schools! 

Kindly be informed that the School will remain closed for Winter Break for students between 20.12.2020 

and 02.01.2021 (both days inclusive). 

The last working day for students will be Thursday, 17.12.2020 and the school will reopen on Sunday 

03.01.2021. 

For the benefit of our Parents, the school accounts, administration and transportation departments will 

remain open through the Winter break from 08:00 am to 01:00 pm (Saturday to Thursday).  

We would like to wish all parents and students a safe, healthy and pleasant Winter Vacation.  

For any further information, please email us at info@lisdoha.com or call us at 44311390 / 55014198. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Principal 

Loyola International Schools 

Al Nasr Campus 
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